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JULY 2019 RESULTS – LAKE CLINCH
THE COLEMAN GANG WINS ANOTHER!
Steve Coleman & Jason Brewer didn’t have a great day fishing, but they had a better day than anyone else.  They won First Place with 12.04 lbs, and that was good enough to win on Clinch.
So close, yet so far away, were Bubba & Brandon Scruggs, who took Second Place with 11.88 lbs, and lost by a minnow. 
Back to the Coleman crew, Steve Coleman, Jr. & Kyle Brewer took Third Place  with 11.09 lbs.  They also took Big Bass honors, with a nice 4.56 lber.
Honorable Mention goes to Tyler Wright & Aaron Flint, who brought in a 4.11 lb bass to take Second Place Big Bass.  
Note that the top three teams all came within a pound of each other!    I think that patience played a good part for all three teams.  It was hot and slow, and these teams, as well as others, came through.  That’s a job well done.  Congratulations!
Our next tournament will be on West Lake Toho on August 25th.   We will launch from Southport Ramp, and will be fishing TOHO ONLY.  Weigh in at 2 p.m. as usual.
See you there!
RON
Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give us your input.
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our “Upcoming Tournament” page on our website. 
Our sponsors for 2019-2020 to date are:    

Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Payne’s Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht Club, Big Bass Bait & Tackle      

2019-20 Club Officers & Contact Info:

President  – Carl Carmichael  mobile (727)463-4802 

Vice-President – Don Smith  (863) 604-6347

Secretary/Treasurer – Terry Nesbitt  (863)232-6897

Tournament Director - Bubba Scruggs  (863)528-2460)

Co-Tournament Director – Brandon Scruggs

Call if you have any questions.                  

